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Monday 2nd November









Dear Parents and Carers,
I am writing to update you on the proposed conversion to academy status for our school.
As you will know, we opened consultation with parents and carers a number of weeks ago to gain feedback from you on whether the school should become an academy as part of Oak Trees Multi Academy Trust. We invited parents to write to us with any concerns, offered a parents meeting and also spoke individually to any parents who wanted further information on the proposed conversion.
I am delighted to tell you that the Governing Body met on Tuesday 20th October 2020 to consider feedback from parents, staff, pupils and the wider community and have decided to continue to proceed with the conversion process. The governing body will continue to consider the conversion over the coming weeks with a view to making a final decision around the end of November. We are excited about the prospect of joining the Trust and are very grateful for all feedback which was noted and discussed by the Governing body.
I will write to update you further in the coming weeks once a final decision is made by the Governing body.

Very best wishes,

Conal Holmes

Headteacher
Brackenwood Junior School
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Headteacher:  Mr. C. Holmes MMUS.PGCE.NPQH











